
 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

We’re getting in touch to thank you for the support you’ve given the church. We hope we can 

continue to depend on your generous gifts of offering and other ministries you wish to support 

during this time that we cannot worship together in person.  

It’s through your contributions that we’re able to carry on important work both spiritually and in 

our community. For your convenience, we offer electronic giving options that allow you to 

contribute when and how you prefer when we cannot be together. 

Show your continued support and try one of our eGiving options. You’ll find that [ONLINE 

GIVING ON OUR WEBSITE, TEXT AND MOBILE-both if you have a smartphone] are secure, fast 

and easy to use. You will have the choice of using your checking or savings account, debit/credit 

cards. You can choose when to give monthly, weekly, bi-weekly, annually or once.   If you choose 

debit/credit cards there is a processing fee charged to the church, you will have the option to 

offset the processing fee by adding it to your offering/gift.  You can designate your giving to our 

general account, building account, memorial funds or Joyful Noise. Of course, you can mail your 

offering/gift to the church office @ 2445 Lake Minsi Dr., Bangor, Pa.  18013. 

Please choose one of the 4 attachments that will give you instructions to follow on how to setup 

your preferred method of giving. The options are: Giving by text, Giving by Mobile App, Giving 

by website and Giving by Form: -(when complete mail it to the church/attn: Mary O’Meally 

with a VOIDED check and a check for your offering.)  

If you have any questions about how to setup an account please call Georgia Suranofsky @ 610-

703-0638 or email her at georgiasuranofsky@hotmail.com.  If you have any questions about 

your financial  commitment to the church please call Mary O’Meally @610-708-0003 or email 

her at mary0107@ptd.net 

Thank you for all you do to support our mission during this uncertain time and throughout the 

year. 

Sincerely, 

Pastor,Prince of Peace Congregational Council, Finance and Stewardship Committees 


